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I am writing to inform you that due to personal health reasons I am taken the decision to resign my position as a 
Councillor for the Palmerstown-Fonthill electoral ward. This has not been an easy decision to take but I feel it is in 
the best interests of all concerned. 
  
I would like to thank you and all of the staff at SDCC for their support and work during my time on the Council.  
  
My party colleague Eoin O Broin TD will be in touch with Lorna Maxwell in the coming weeks to initiate the co-
option procedures. 
  
Is mise, 
  
Lisa Kinsella-Colman 
 
 
Cllr. Lisa Kinsella Colman 
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